
APPENDIX C9 (APPENDIX 8) 
 
From: PLH  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:12 PM 
To: Emily Fountain  
Subject: Fwd: letter 
 

This email originates from outside of Brighton & Hove City Council. Please think carefully 
before opening attachments or clicking on links.  

Please see the attached letter for CCTV.  
 
 
I am.in the process of taking the hotel off the licence.  
 
I would send you the application soon. 
The fee has been paid for the licence.  
 
Please advice us if anything else need to be done. 
 
Regards PLH 
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